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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

DIVE SHOW AT THE  

N.E.C. BIRMINGHAM  

30/31 OCTOBER 

 

CLUB DIVE TO DOSTHILL QUARRY 

31 OCTOBER  

ST. ABBS RIB DIVE 
LAST MONTH A GROUP OF OUR CLUB DIVERS IN ASSOCIATION WITH DIVERS 

FROM BIRMINGHAM UNIVERSITY WENT NORTH TO DIVE AT SAINT ABBS AND 

EYEMOUTH. WITH GOOD WEATHER ON THE SATURDAY AND GOOD VIS’ THEY  

ENJOYED 2 EXCELLENT REEF DIVES WITH LOTS OF MARINE LIFE ON DISPLAY. UN-

FORTUNATELY THE WEATHER CHANGED AND HIGH WINDS PUT PAID TO ANY 

FURTHER DIVING FOR THAT WEEKEND BUT  THEY ADJOURNED TO THE DEFAULT 

ALTERNATE DIVE SITE (THE PUB) AND CONTINUED TO HAVE A GOOD TIME . MANY 

THANKS TO MARK COLLINS FOR THE PHOTO’S HE TOOK WHILST THERE. 

DIVE SHOW INFO CAN BE FOUND AT :- 

http://www.diveshows.co.uk/ 

WELL ALL, IT’S A BIT SHORT AND SWEET THIS 

MONTH, BUT DON’T FORGET DIVING ON TUES-

DAYS AT STONEY COVE, THURSDAYS AT THE 

POOL AND THEN BACK TO THE CLUB HOUSE, AND 

DIVING ON SATURDAYS AT THE RESA. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY PHOTO’S OR INFO TO SHARE 

SEND THEM TO ME AT :- 

comms@dudleynautilus.co.uk 

YOU CAN TAKE A VIRTUAL DIVE IN THE MARINE RESERVE IN ST.ABBS AND EYEMOUTH WITHOUT 

SO MUCH AS GETTING YOUR FEET WET BY VISITING THE FOLLOWING WEB SITE. 

http://www.marine-reserve.co.uk/volunteers-conservation/wildlife/virtualdive.php 


